
      Appendix 8 

 

Solna 19.12.2006  

 

To:     Danish Floorball Federation  

 

Regarding the organizing of IFF events  

Dear floorball friends,  

You have shown your interest to organize the EuroFloorball Cup 2010 Final round and the Men’s World 
Championships 2012.  

Regarding the Men’s World Championships 2012 the bidding process is already going on between 
Switzerland, Latvia and Singapore. 

A bid for any IFF event shall be built on the IFF Guidelines for potential organisers of IFF Events (attached). 
It is of greatest importance that the bid satisfies the requirements stated.  

 

In the attached questionnaire IFF wants the bidder for an IFF event to in short explain how the organiser 
plans to organise the IFF event. In the Guidelines for Potential Organisers of IFF Events the issues needed 
to be included in the bid have been covered in the document. 

Your bid shall preferably be the IFF by hand latest 04.01.2007 to the following addresses:  

International Floorball Federation, Alakiventie 2, FIN-00920 Helsinki, Finland 
and e-mail: liljelund@floorball.org  

 

Looking forward to your bid, we remain with  

 

Kindest regards  

International Floorball Federation  

 

Stefan Kratz  
Head of Technical Department  

 


